
 
 

Acorn Newsletter 

This week at Nursery 
This week, we have been thinking about people who help us. We have looked at 

Police officers, firefighters, doctors, nurses, teachers and dentists and thought about 

their roles. We set up a hospital role play and really enjoyed pretending how to be 

doctors and nurses. 

We have also been learning to dance with ribbons and listening to music, deciding 

whether it is slow or fast and thinking how to move to the rhythm.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=bPCct-j4cSw
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=bPCct-j4cSw
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=I5yjca4eS20
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=-fAmAWQ_TTM
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=Bp8AKt19k3c


 
 

           

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In maths this week, we have looked at the number 2-what does this look like? How 

do we write it correctly and other ways of making 2-such as a dice, domino, actions, 

objects and tally marks? We’ve also used a 5 frame to put 2 objects on and this has 

helped us to visualise the amount. 

The rhyme for number 2 is :make half a heart and give it a shoe, top to bottom, it’s 

number 2.-Can you practise writing this number at home as we know it’s a really 

tricky one.   

We had a lovely day on Friday supporting children in need. We all came in our spots 

and stripes and enjoyed making Pudsey ears to dress up in. 



 
 

Thank you for the brilliant support again this week during our focussed activities. 

Next week our themes will be  name writing and mark making. A day to do some 

fine motor activities again , such as threading or using tweezers to move pom poms 

and lastly a maths day finding  3 objects from a larger group. 

Monday: name writing and mark making. 

Wednesday: finding 3 objects using the 5 frame. 

Friday : fine motor /cutting skills. 

Have a lovely weekend everyone. 

Mrs Welbourn, Mrs Walker and Miss Elliott 

 

 

 

 

  


